
Pulpit Announcements 
Twenty-Fifth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

September 24, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to HOPE in Lancaster, which is our local social 

outreach center. We’re happy to support its important work among those in need. 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in memory of Julia Oseguera. May she rest 

in peace. 

 

• This weekend, we have sign-ups in the narthex for several of our most critical ministries. 

These ministries include: Helping Hands, which assist with food drives, large events, and 

special projects; Our Lady’s Helpers, which cleans the church and its sacred areas; and, 

Nursery Helpers, which helps run a nursery during special events. Please be generous with 

your time and talents! 

 

• Also in the narthex this weekend, the parish has additional copies of the book, The Dogma 

of Hell. Due to the large response to the book, we ran out of copies last weekend. Please 

be sure to get your free copy this weekend! 

 

• Our monthly Fellowship is this Sunday around 12:15 PM. We’ll have donuts in the Parish 

Hall and a coffee/tea truck near the pavilion. All are welcome! 

 

• With the first of the month being a Sunday in October, our Nocturnal Adoration is off by 

one week. Sign-ups for Adoration will be next weekend and our Nocturnal Adoration is 

October 6-7. 

 

• This Wednesday, I’d like to give the parish an update on developments relating to Catholic 

Land and our current campus. I’d like for everyone to have the opportunity to ask questions 

and give comments. As such, the parish will host two Town Hall sessions this Wednesday, 

September 27. One Town Hall session will be at 1:00 PM and the other will be at 6:30 PM. 

The same content will be presented at each session. There are two sessions so that more 

people can attend. 

 

• We’d like to start highlighting our senior staff and letting you know their major areas of 

responsibility. Wesley Dry is our Director of Buildings and Grounds. He is responsible and 

has decision-making authority over all areas relating to the church building, rectory, and 

parish campus. If you have any concerns relating to these areas, however small or large, 

please email Wesley at: wdry@charlestondiocese.org. 

 

https://hopeinlancaster.org/
https://www.amazon.com/Dogma-Hell-Illustrated-Profane-History/dp/0895559005
https://www.amazon.com/Dogma-Hell-Illustrated-Profane-History/dp/0895559005
mailto:wdry@charlestondiocese.org

